
Sayyid Al-Hakeem offers condolences to the Islamic Republic of Iran over
train derailment incident

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, offered his sincere condolences to

the Islamic Republic of Iran over the train derailment.

His Eminence tweeted, “Our sincere condolences and sympathy extend to the Islamic Republic of

Iran, the government and people, after the unfortunate accident that occurred after a train

derailed, which led to death and injury of dozens of citizens, and as we stand in solidarity

with the families of the victims, we ask Allah Almighty to inspire patience and solace and

grant the wounded a speedy recovery.”


